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Site Allocations DPD - Objection  
Linda Higgins   
Sent:  26 July 2015 11:45  
To:  Planning Policy  

Dear Sir or Madam 

 

I have just found out about the proposal to build over 1,400 houses in this area, 150 houses 

and a 900 Private School on the Broadoaks, West Byfleet site.  

 

I would like to lodge my objection to this proposal for the following reasons:- 

1. The Parvis Road (A245) is totally unsuitable for the additional volume of traffic. I 

have lived in the Byfleet area for 4 years, 20 years in the New Haw area. The traffic 

on the Parvis Road is always heavy, gridlock during rush-hour and any if there is any 

roadwork's in the area, this causes even more traffic. To propose adding a school & 

houses which will increase the volume immensely will be ludicrous  

2. Woking Green Belt has 98% preserved, whilst Byfleet will have most of it remove. 

Surely Woking would be a better site to add this propose site allocation.  

3. The Byfleet petition with over 2,500 names has been ignored, surely locals should be 

listed to as it affects them the most.  

4. Byfleet has flooding issues and much of the proposed area has already been flooded. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Linda Higgins 

16 Grasmere Way, Byfleet, Surrey KT14 7BU 
 




